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New Editor Selected.--Thomas E. Martin has been 
selected to be the new Editor of the Auk. All new 

manuscripts should be sent to: Editorial Office, The 
Auk, Montana Cooperative Wildlife Research Unit, 

NS 205, University of Montana, Missoula, Montana 
59812, USA. Submit five hard copies of the manuscript 
and include an ASCII version and a wordprocessor 
version (preferably Word or WordPerfect; identify 
the software and the type of computer used) on floppy 
disk (3.5-inch disk preferable). 
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